
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th February 2016  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 3rd March, and we would like to invite you to join 

us in helping your child to make the most of this special occasion. Pupils can come to 

school on Thursday 3rd March dressed as their favourite book character, or they can 

come in non-uniform. 

 

We will also be having a book swap, pupils can bring in a book they have read and swap 

it for a different book. 

 

We will be holding 2 competitions – one in school, each class will be holding an alphabet 

challenge where pupils will name a book or character beginning with the letters in the 

alphabet. For the second competition we would like you to take a photograph of your 

child reading in the most unusual place you can find, e.g. sitting in front of the fridge, in 

the garden, on the bus etc. Please send in your photographs as soon as possible or by 

Thursday 10th March. 

 

Pupils will receive a National Book Token for £1 off their favourite book, these can be 

spent in WH Smith, Waterstones, Blackwell, Eason, John Smiths and all good independent 

bookshops across the UK and Ireland. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft  

Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


